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A coastal crab Advisory Board meeting has been scheduled for June 9, 2009 at 1:30 pm 
at the Montesano City Hall.   
 
The purpose of the meeting is to provide an overview of the coastal commercial crab 
fishery with a focus on the most recent few seasons, with an opportunity for group 
discussion relative to upcoming 2009-2010 season.  
 
Additional agenda items include a review of proposed regulation changes relative to the 
implementation of ESHB 1516, buyback report update, pre-season testing information 
and introduction of the Coastal Crab Advisory Board members for the 2009-2011 term.   
 
We have reserved the Montesano City Hall to accommodate additional industry 
members that might be interested in the opportunity to hear the fishery review and 
participate in the discussions when we aren’t so pressured with season opening 
decisions.  Feel free to share this notice with those that you think might be interested. 
 
If you have any questions contact Heather Reed at 360-249-1202 or 
Heather.Reed@dfw.wa.gov 
 
 

mailto:Heather.Reed@dfw.wa.gov�

